

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Everything that is done in the world is done by hope." Martin Luther

April 7, 2016

Dear St. Stan's Families:

This building is filled with hope! Our hope is for our students success, the school's longevity, and hope for the health and prosperity of our families. Hope sustains us and helps us believe in the possibilities in this world and the joy of the world to come.

As we enter the home stretch of the school year there is so much learning going on and activities that are planned. Next week is a very important week as our students take the Terra Nova test. Grades one through eight participate in this assessment. It is designed to review learning, gaps in our curriculum and allows us the opportunity to review the effectiveness of our programs. Your child's teacher has most likely sent you information already. Please be sure your student arrives on time all next week since if a test is already in progress we can not admit your child to the classroom. Also please be sure your child has a healthy breakfast that will allow them to perform at their best.

The third marking period comes to an end tomorrow and report cards will be sent home on Thursday, April 14, 2016. Our awards ceremony is Friday during opening exercises. We hope you will be able to join us.

On Sunday, April 17, 2016 we will be hosting another open house for potential new students. I ask that if you know anyone whose child would benefit from our programs that you let them know. Finally, this is another reminder that May 3rd there will be no school because the Diocese of Metuchen will have our new bishop installed.

Each and everyday the families, benefactors and parishioners of St. Stan's are in my prayers.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Impico

Principal